From: Squarespace
To: Have Your Say

Subject: Form Submission - TPC Review Date: Friday, 8 May 2020 10:17:20 AM

Name: Clare Fuller

Your Submission to the TPC Review: Dear board members, I am concerned for the future of our beautiful island. In order to get the best possible outcome for the most number of people we need strong planning laws. Every new project should be scrutinised not only for financial viability and aesthetic value but also on the basis of it's impact on our heritage, our society and our environment. In this current crisis Australians who were overseas just wanted to get back to Australia. There is something special about this land we live in and it needs to be protected. Tassie is doubly blessed. We are an island off an island in a remote part of the world. We need to preserve those benefits we have been gifted by virtue of where we are and how few people live here. Our uniqueness should never be taken for granted. It is part of who we are and I suggest part of who we wish to remain.

Please keep our planning laws strong and protect our heritage our society and our environment for future generations. To do this we need an independent planning commission properly funded and given appropriate powers

- 1 to assess projects of state significance independently of ministerial interference,
- 2 be the only way in which land use strategies can be amended and only then after public hearings,
- 3 have oversight and review the use of National Parks

Yours sincerely Clare Fuller

Email:			
Phone:			
Street A	Address:	I	
Suburb):		
Postcoo	le:		
(Sent vi	ia)